

MEMO# 32515

June 10, 2020

Registration Open - July 15, SEC Small Funds Roundtable

[32515]

June 10, 2020 TO: Small Funds Committee RE: Registration Open - July 15, SEC Small Funds Roundtable

ICI will be hosting a small funds committee roundtable with the SEC Division of Investment Management, Wednesday, July 15th from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. ET. If you have questions or topics that you wish to submit in advance, please send them to john.randall@ici.org.

Due to the current challenges and travel restrictions, the session will be facilitated using Microsoft Teams. Committee members are encouraged to log into the meeting using the Microsoft Teams application and the voice over internet protocol (VOIP) functions. If you do not have the ability to participate via the Teams application and VOIP, when registering you will need to provide the telephone number that you will use to attend. ICI will disconnect any calls from telephone numbers not supplied at registration.

Online Registration

To register for the roundtable, please visit our registration site at http://www.ici.org/reg/smallfunds. Please note that the only way to register for the small funds committee session is through the Cvent link above. Log in details will be sent by email at the time you register.

A benefit of virtual meetings is member staff can attend without traveling and facility size is not an issue. More than one person from each firm is welcome participate, however please have each person individually register for the session. That will allow us to keep track of attendees and send updates to registered members as needed.

If you have questions about registration, please contact Magen Dargon at 202-326-5943 or magen.dargon@ici.org.

We look forward to seeing you online!

Jane Carten
Small Funds Committee Chair

John Randall Director, Operations and Distribution

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.